
All College communication to its members will be by email. 
It is a professional obligation for College members to read all College communications. 

 
 

 

2021 COUNCIL ELECTIONS – VOTING 
REMINDER 

 

Notice to College Members 
 

November 12, 2021 
 
 
Voting for the 2021 Council Elections is in progress.   
 
This is a reminder that the College is using Simply Voting to conduct the election.    
 
A direct link to the ballot has already been sent from College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Newfoundland and Labrador via vote@simplyvoting.com.   
 
If you have not received an email with the direct link to the ballot, first check your spam or junk 
mail folder as it may have been filtered by your email provider as spam or junk mail.  Once you 
have verified that this is not the issue, please email the College at elections@cpsnl.ca to confirm 
the email address on file is correct. 
 
On Monday, November 15, 2021, a reminder to vote email with the direct link to the ballot will 
be sent via Simply Voting to those who have not voted. 
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